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Ontario More Homes for Everyone Plan: Comments on Bill 109 
 

On April 28, 2022 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council submit this report, Attachment 1 and the associated April 7 memo to 

Committee of the Whole (Attachment 2) to the Province in response to Environmental 

Registry of Ontario posting 019-5283: Consultations on the More Homes for 

Everyone Plan, associated Environmental Registry of Ontario and Regulatory 

Registry postings, and related initiatives.  

2. The Province be requested to initiate additional actions to address demand factors 

contributing to increasing housing prices. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the local municipalities, local Members of 

Provincial Parliament, Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing, Building Industry and 

Land Development Association – York Chapter, Municipal Finance Officers’’ 

Association and the Association of Municipalities of Ontario. 
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